

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopseprimary.co.uk

Our ref: SCPN Park Community School Taster Day

10th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers.

The children in Year 6 have been invited to visit Park Community School on Tuesday 19th September 2024 from 9:00am -1:30pm.

A member of staff from Sharps Copse will transport your child and stay with them for the duration of the visit. If you can drop your child straight to Park Community School for 8:55am then please email the school office at adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk with your child's name. This will help with less children being shuttled in the morning. All children will be brought back to school via Park Community and our school minibus, with a member of staff.

We know it will be a valuable opportunity and will really help bridge the transition from primary school to secondary school. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Cawley and Mrs H Noble

Year 5/6 Teacher









